From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Zero-Emission vehicle mandate
Date: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 12:11:46 PM

From: Patricia Newton <napbeach@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 12:04 PM

To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Zero-Emission vehicle mandate

Below message was sent to Gov. Carney. We the people should be considered making changes
where it affects our freedoms. This country has seen so many changes and not all of them are
to the good of the people. We are against this mandate.

May God bless.
The Newtons

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Patricia Newton <NAPBEACH@gmail.com>
Date: February 1, 2023 at 11:44:54 AM EST

To: John.Carney@delaware.gov
Subject: Zero-Emission vehicle mandate

Gov. John Carney,

In reply to the mandate that you are pushing for the State of Delaware, my
husband and myself believe you are undermining our freedom. You are trying to
control us with mandates from the State.

Middle income and poor families will not be able to afford the vehicles you are
requiring car dealers to sell. How do you expect them to get supplies they need?
What about seniors on fixed income? Where are the used batteries going? How do
you expect to get new batteries when there is no ore to produce them? How many
small businesses you will be shutting down? How are they going to charge all
those vehicle? Who is going to pay for the charging stations? THE TAXPAYERS
AGAIN. Will the electric grind be able to handle it?

Stop this insanity of controlling us and our freedom of speech. Don’t be follower
of the socialist state of California.
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May God Bless
The Newton’s

Sent from my iPad



